
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

Minutes for September 14, 2020 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 

ATTENDANCE: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, John Fredsall, 

Tom odell, George O’Brien, Kevin Robichaud, Chris Kesl, Ben Dehey 

 

Meeting called to order:  7:00 PM 

 Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

 Treasures report read, accepted as read.  

 New JR Members: Claire Robichaud, Sandra Carfiro, Alexis Dyer  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 The rescue tool has been ordered and should be arriving in a week or so. 

 Ben B shared some tanker observations from the tanker shuttle drill night in Riverton. 

We discussed purchasing and installing bleeders on the tanker. It would help relieve the 

pressure.  

 We are unsure of the status with the radios. Will follow up next month. 

 The membership had a demo with Firematic last week.  The representative  showed us 

the MSA pack. Next week there will be a meeting  to make a decision whether to 

purchase more Scotts or MSA’s.  

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 We got the grant from DEEP. They will match up  to $2,500. 

 Ben B. shared the thank you letter from Maggie Odell. 

 Ben B. shared the thank you letter from Sarah Carfiro. 

 If your interested in going to fire school. Please let an officer know.  

 We need new pagers. Craig will be gathering more information.  

 

Fire house: John Fredsall 

 

Adjourned: 7:26 PM 
 


